
 

Circular No. 71/2023-24                                                                                  28th August 2023 

“There can be no beԺer companion than a brԦher. 

There can be no beԺer friend than a sister.” 

Dear Parent,  

Kindly be informed that “Raksha Bandhan” is going to be celebrated on 

Wednesday, 30th August 2023 for grades Nursery-PPII during the regular school hours. 

The aim behind this celebration is to make our tiny-tots understand the importance of love 

and protection between siblings. Kindly send your ward in any traditional attire.  

  

Activities for the day include 

 Rakhi making 
 Aarathi 
 Rakhi tying 

 
 

 
 
Principal 

 


